
Ref  : DMA/AIFI/96/C 812 
Date:  04/09/2017 
 
Dear captain 
Good Day, 
 
Please be informed that the Riyadh MOU will carry out a Port State Control Concentrated 
Inspection Campaign (CIC) on crew familiarization for enclosed space entry from 1 September 
2017. 
Please find the attached PSC news includes the official press release and questionnaire by 
Riyadh MoU and additional guidance by DNV GL, for your kind information and further action as 
necessary . 
 
You are requested to confirm receipt, discuss the contents in the next consolidated meeting on 
board & keep a copy in the file DA-11. 
 
Best Regards, 
Capt. M.A.Abrishami 
Accident Investigation / Fleet Inspection Expert Department of Maritime Affairs ROD Ship 
Management Co. 
Dept. Tel No. : +98-21-26100357 
Dept. Fax No.: +98-21-26100356 
Direct Tel No.: +98-21-23843207 
Please reply to dma@sealeaders.com 
(Note: This e-mail has been sent as BCC <blind carbon copy to : All R.O.D.-SMC Vessels, to 
eliminate the lengthy list that would result if this e-mail is printed) 
 


